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A post office bank for regional areas. 

 

Dear Sir,  

It has been my opinion for a long time that we have needed something like this Post Office Bank. 

Since reading about it as Christine Holgate has proposed it I am totally supportive of this. It is the 

most common sense thing I have seen in many years. Since the 80s so much has gone to private 

enterprise with much of our wealth disappearing overseas. We have gradually become poorer as a 

nation since. We need to stop this rot and invest in our own Natoinal ownership . The best start for 

this is via a Post Office Bank as proposed by Christine Holgate. 

Regional Australia needs more to build it up not tear it down as seems to have been the case with 

the private Banks. 

Please support an Australian national bank.  

Thank you  

Elsa Hodge 


